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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

29/08/2024  07:45:042024/3534/P OBJ CRASH This application is rubbish. It appears to think that Blackburn Road is a turning off Finchley Road, whereas 

everybody who lives in South Hampstead and West Hampstead knows Blackburn Road is a short cul de sac 

off West End Lane. There is no vehicular access to the O2 Centre site - existing or proposed - from Blackburn 

Road.
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